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I am writing as a voter in Oregon for 25+ years, a father, a teacher, and a volunteer 

coordinator for voter outreach. 

 

Voting by mail is the clear and preferred choice for Oregon voters.   

 

Voting by mail works in Oregon as a consistently effective way to encourage voter 

participation.  Furthermore, we as Oregonians have time to consider the options on 

our ballot, and voting by mail makes voting accessible for people whose work or 

family situation makes Election Day voting difficult or impossible. 

 

I am totally opposed to SB 210. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


